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Comments: Regarding the closure of the South Fork Road gate for 4 months each year from March to June is
opposed. If there is a concern about wildlife, what wildlife is concerning. If it is decided to continue with this
closure could there be an exception for handica[[ed people who cannot walk the mile to the old trailhead? Also,
there is references to the Border Wall that do not support this plan. It is requested that these Border Wall
comments be removed. These comments are quite disturbing and seem to have no relevance to this plan.

Thank you for this consideration. This area is extremely important to me and other friends who go to this area,
several of whom are handicapped.

Mary F. Gilmore



